
[bookmark: _Hlk56418688]The Hartgill Play project

The Hartgill Play production in Kilmington is planned for the Summer/Autumn 2021. A local person is sought, who has digital experience, to help promote the production and work part-time with a small committee. It is a voluntary role, which might add to experience and the person’s c.v. It should be interesting and fun, and thus rewarding in other ways.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The focus will be to develop and disseminate stories and articles using press releases, news stories, social media posts, and websites on the topic of the terrible events at St.Mary’s church, Kilmington about 200 years ago.       see  www.upperstour.co.uk
If you are interested please apply via this website’s  ‘contact us’

